
ROTARY CLUB OF NEWARK, NEW JERSEY
5 Washington Street, Newark, NJ 07102

February 10, 2016

Irene Kim Asbury, Secretary
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue
P.O. Box 350, Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Dear Ms. Asbury:

The Newark Rotary Club fulfills its mission "Service Above Self" by providing resources and support to
community organizations and individuals in the City of Newark.
We are writing to express our support for the proposed acquisition of Cablevision by Altice because we
believe this transaction will allow our valued relationship with Cablevision to continue and thrive for
many years to come.
Our organization has worked with Cablevision for numerous years, and their support along with the
support of many other generous organizations and individuals has allowed us to provide vital services
and assistance to thousands of New Jerseyans. We are pleased that a company with Altice international
experience, resources and history of innovation in the industry will be our new partner. We believe that
working with an organization like Altice is the best outcome of the sale of Cablevision and we look
forward to working with the company going forward.
Altice has stated that it is fully committed to investing in the Cablevision network and to offering New
Jersey consumers the best quality and value in broadband connectivity. We look forward to continuing

uch we encourage the Board of Public Utilities to approve this transaction,
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